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In order to help promote the Conservation Buffer Initiative, a new option on the Texas NRCS Homepage is now available.  It is called Economics and the Conservation Buffer Initiative.  This option utilizes a tool called partial budgeting to evaluate the implementation of buffer practices.  Partial budgeting provides a framework for evaluating a proposed change in farm operations.  A partial budget isolates the increases and decreases in revenues and costs that are directly attributable to the proposed change.  The net impact of those factors can be summed to determine the change in profit, including non-monetary effects.

Example budgets were developed using data from NRCS field offices and from the Texas A&M Crop Budgets.  Field personnel should modify the examples in order to reflect local conditions.  The budgets are available as an Excel file.  Users can download the file, save it on their CCE computers, and utilize it in order to promote the Conservation Buffer Initiative.  Any questions should be directed to James Featherston, Agricultural Economist, 254-742-9884.
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